11 Kennet Village
Alloa
FK104DP

11* Feb 2021
Further Information to supportthis Tree Works Application.

Hopefully this explanation will assist with your decision and you will accept this letter as a report
into the condition of the trees. For this particular application, | don't think that a professional
assessment is required, as their poor condition is obvious.

We have recently moved to 11 Kennet Village, and one of the features that attracted us, was the
garden. It is now very overgrown, but at one time it apparently won many awards and was even
featured on “The Beechgrove Garden”. We'd like to try to restore the garden and at the same time
retain some of the original features. This application may be the firstof several, depending on what
we find.

As mentioned in the application main details, these Leylandii trees have been allowed to grow too
high and some of the boughs are struggling to stay upright. About 25% of the boughs on the LH tree
(looking north) are already sagging and are unrecoverable.

I'm hoping, that by reducing the height, it will be enough to save these trees as they make a nice
feature and help to divide the garden into different areas. If in, two to three years from now, itis
obvious that they couldn'tbe saved, thenI'd like to remove them and replace them with something
similarinthe same location. Please let me know if this would be in orderor require a further
application at that time,

Ifyou require any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.
Regards

Andrew Snowdon



